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(Typewritten)
(To Miss Adelaide E. Proctor, Cumberland)

No. 1 W, Franklin St.,
Baltimore,
April 6th, 1904.
Dear Miss Proctors

So glad to hear from you and to hear that you are so wéll, Do
not forget me when you come to Baltimore,

I should be very glad to see your mother some day, and I would not
count her as a patient, because she took such good care of you. Send me word
a few days in advance of her coming,

Very truly yours,

W2 Osler



